
Dear Families,  

Welcome to Week 10 of the term! Next Thursday is the final day for students of 
Term 1.   

Students begin school for Term 2 on Wednesday 26 April.   

There’s lots of excitement amongst the students about next week’s events. The 
cross-country is next Tuesday April 4 at Arkinstall Park. We will be seeing out the 
term with the Easter hat parade, next Thursday 6 April. You are more than welcome 
to attend this event. It will commence at 2:30pm in the hall. Each class will have the 
opportunity to parade their hats. A separate note about this has also been sent 
home.    

On April 25 we will be participating in the ANZAC commemorations at Christ 
Cunningham Memorial Park near Jack Evans boat harbour. Our students are invited 
to participate in the march at 10:00am. A separate note about this will be sent home. 
It would be wonderful to see many Tweed South faces on this special day.    

I wish you all a safe and happy break!   

Melinda Parmenter  

Principal   

 

 

 

  

 

Principal’s Message 
C A L E N D A R  
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Tweed Heads South  

Public School 

N E W S L E T T E R  T E R M  1  W E E K  1 0  2 0 2 3  

• Tuesday 4 April - 

School Cross 

Country 9:15am 

• Thursday 6 April - 

Easter Hat Parade 

2:30pm 

• Thursday 6 April - 
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• Monday 24 April - 

Staff Development 

Day  

• Tuesday 25 April - 

ANZAC Day 
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April - Students  
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• Tuesday 2 May - 

School photos 

Day 1 

• Friday 5 May - 

School photos 

catch up day & 

Green Turtles 

• Busy Bees 

Playgroup - Every 

Thursday 9:15am 

- 10:45am 



Term 1 has been a busy term of fun and learning for our Guyaany students. We have had loads of fun 
making ice cream in our Science lessons and identifying the different natural treasures our earth is 
made up of. We have learned all about patterns through music and playing cup percussion.  We have 
also begun training for the Cross Country by running laps of netball courts at Arkinstall Park. With the 
weather getting a little wet this week some of our students have had a go at handball during break 
time, it is nice to see them all playing well together!   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Guyaany 
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Preschool Check in  
Week nine has been another wonderful week in preschool. All the children are excited to perform to Jack 
Hartmann’s counting from 1-10 with our friends at this week’s P-2 assembly. It’s a great way to not only 
practice our numeracy skills, but also practice our gross motor skills as we dance and count as soldiers, 
opera singers, monsters, cowboys and babies. In short, a whole lot of fun!  

The P&C are running an Easter Raffle and are asking for donations of easter 

eggs. Raffle tickets will be available to purchase from the canteen on Friday. 

Tickets will be $1 each. Students will receive a book to sell. When you sell your 

book or would like a new or additional books please see the canteen or the office 

if the canteen is not open. The raffle will be drawn at our Easter Hat parade.  

P&C Update 
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PLEASE 



On Tuesday 4 of our students - Meela, Kessler and Jackson - attended the PSSA interschool tennis 
tournament and competed against Centaur. Unfortunately, we did not make it through to the next round, 
but we put up a good fight. All students demonstrated exemplary sportsmanship skills and represented 
our school with pride!   
 
A few words from the students about the day... 
It was really fun and hard but it is not about winning. Jackson 
It was really hot day and we tried our best.  
It was really competitive and the other team was really nice. Kessler 
Overall it was hot, hard and fun. Our team did great, I am sad I can't do it again next year. Meela 

 

PSSA Interschool Tennis  

Easter Hat Parade 
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A very Convincing Bunch 
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This term students in the Jan Ban class have been 
working on persuasive texts The students have become 
quite good at putting forward convincing arguments with 
relevant examples to persuade the reader. Some 
examples of a proposal we put forward to Mrs Parmenter 
for a slide in the new building are shown below. 

We have also been learning about how plants and animals 
are dependent on each other for survival in Science this 
term. The photos below show some students working 
collaboratively to establish lifecycle chains using a pack of 
mixed word cards. 


